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Informational Bulletins that summarize policies and/or procedures are intended 
for quick reference and are accurate on the date they are issued.   
 
Pediatric Day Health Care Reimbursement UPDATE  
Based on the 2022 Louisiana Legislature in House Bill 1 budget allocation, Medicaid is updating 
the reimbursement rate for Pediatric Day Health Care (PDHC). This includes daily, hourly, and 
transportation rates for dates of service on or after July 1, 2022. 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana will update rates by August 22, 2022. Impacted claims will be 
reprocessed automatically no later than September 6, 2022. There is no action required by you. 

 
Questions regarding this message should be directed to AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider 
Services at 1-888-922-0007. The Provider Services Department can be reached between 7:00 am 
– 7:00 pm daily. 

 
 

Missed an Informational Bulletin?  
You can find a complete listing of Informational Bulletins on the Provider Newsletters and 
Updates page of our website under the header Louisiana Department of Health Information 
Bulletins. 
 
Need to update your provider information? Send full details to: 
network@amerihealthcaritasla.com. 
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